Human Rights During 60 Years of the

Israeli-Palescinian Conflict

Speakers:
Shai Nitzan, Deputy State Attorney of Israel

Hassan Jabareen, Founder and General Director of Adalah
(The Legal Centre for Arab Minority Rights in Israel)

Chair:
Baroness Hale of Richmond

The independence of the State of Israel was proclaimed in May 1948. For Israelis, May 2008 is an

important 60" birthday. For many Palestinians, this represents 60 years since Al-Nagba, the day of
catastrophe. Coinciding with the 60th anniversary of the Universal Declaration of Human Rights, the
Human Rights Lawyers Association invites you to join a discussion on “Human rights during 60 years of
the Israeli-Palestinian conflict” chaired by Baroness Hale of Richmond.

The speakers are two of the foremost advocates before the Supreme Court of Israel: Shai Nitzan, the
Deputy State Attorney of Israel and Hassan Jabereen, the founder and general director of Adalah, the
Legal Centre for Arab Minority Rights in Israel.

This event presents an unrivalled opportunity to examine the role of human rights in the context of
conflict, national security issues and self determination, and to explore the relevance of human rights to
everyday people and the prospects and possibilities they may offer for peace, security and prosperity.

The debate will take place on:
Tuesday 20™ May at 6pm

Venue
Freshfields Bruckhaus Deringer, The Auditorium, Northcliffe House, 28 Tudor Street. London
EC4Y OAY

Admission is free of charge, registered for 2 CPD hours. The event will be followed by a reception.
Advance registration is required. Please register by Friday, 16 May 2008.

To register, please contact: Domonique Delgado (HRLA Administrator) at 289-293 High Holborn, London WCIV
2HZ. Email Ddelgado@barcouncil.org.uk

For more information about HRLA, see www.hrla.org.uk
The HRLA are grateful to Freshfields Bruckhaus Deringer for sponsoring this event.




